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Name Services Provided Address
Phone 
Number

Website

Access 
Family Care-
Medical and 

Dental

The goal of ACCESS Family 
Care Medical and Dental 

Clinic is to provide quality 
primary medical and dental 
care. The clinic offers 

different services ranging 
from general dentistry, 

medical physicals, 
obstetrics, cancer 

screenings, sick visits, to 
X-rays. Financial assistance 
is available to those who 

qualify.

4016 Main 
Street 

Cassville, MO 
65625

(417) 
847-0057

www.accessfamilycare.org

American Red 
Cross

The Red Cross can help in 
times of disaster.  They have 
emergency assistance programs 
in cases such as tornadoes or 

floods.

1545 N West 
Bypass 

Springfield, 
MO 65803

(417) 
832-9500

www.redcross.org

Barry County 
Health 

Department

The health department can 
provide services such as: 
birth/death certificates, 

immunizations, lab work, WIC 
services, and building 

inspections.

65 South Main 
Street

Cassville, MO 
65625

(417) 
847-2114

www.barrycountyhealth.org

Barry County 
MO Dept. of 

Social 
Services

Social Services can provide 
with healthcare assistance, 

food assistance, blind 
services, childcare help, 
energy bill assistance, and 

child support help. 

208 East 8th 
Street

Cassville, MO 
65625

(417) 
847-4761

www.dss.mo.gov

Burrell 
Behavioral 
Health

Burrell provides 
comprehensive care for 

behavioral health clients in 
all three age ranges 

(children, teens, adults, and 

There are 14 
locations in 
Springfield,1 
in Bolivar, 

and 1 in Nixa. 

Crisis 
Line
(800) 

494-7355

https://www.burrellcenter.com/



even for whole families). (These are the 
closest 

locations to 
us)

Cassville 
United 

Methodist 
Church Food 

Pantry

The food pantry offers help 
to families in need.  Call 
before going as times and 
dates for distribution may 

change. 

601 Gravel 
Street 

Cassville, MO 
65625

(417) 
847-2328

None Available

Celebrate 
Recovery of 
Barry County

A Christian-centered 12 step 
program to help combat 
addictions of any kind 

(drug/alcohol, hurt from lost 
loved ones, and any other 

hang-ups).

Mission 
Baptist Church
3709 Farm Road 
2242 Washburn, 

MO 65625

JaDonna 
Brattin 
(417) 

342-5184

http://www.celebraterecovery.com

Child Abuse 
and Neglect 
Hotline

The Missouri hotline for 
child abuse and neglect is 
for any suspicion of child 

abuse and/or neglect.  
Reports can be made over the 

phone or online. 

(800)
392-3738

https://dss.mo.gov/cd/keeping-kids-
safe/can.htm

Child Care 
Aware

CCA is a site to help parents 
find child care and child 

care resources that are safe 
in their area. The website 
also has state-by-state 

guides for help with food and 
healthcare costs.

(800) 
424-2246

https://www.childcareaware.org/

Clark Mental 
Health

Clark Mental Health wants to 
promote awareness in mental 
health and reduce the stigma 

while providing 
individualized help.  They 

work one-on-one with patients 
and help financially with 

costs.

1701 Townsend 
St. Cassville, 

MO 65625

(417) 
671-8075

http://www.clarkmentalhealth.com

Habitat for 
Humanity

They may be able to address 
housing issues for very low-
income families.  The non-

900 Cliff 
Drive 

Cassville, MO 

(417) 
846-0110

https://www.facebook.com/cassville
habitatforhumanity



profit partners with 
volunteers and businesses to 
help build affordable, safe, 

and decent homes in the 
community.

65625 (all one word)

Harmony 
House

The mission of Harmony House 
is to provide shelter, 

advocacy and education to 
survivors of domestic 

violence and promote the 
principle that all 

individuals have the right to 
a life free of abuse.

3404 Ridge 
View 

Springfield, 
MO 65804

(417)837-
7700

https://www.myharmonyhouse.org/

Lakeland 
Behavioral 
Health 
System

Lakeland provides mental 
health and addiction 

treatment services with 
inpatient and residential 
programs for children and 

adolescents.

440 S Market 
Ave, 

Springfield, 
MO 65806

(417) 
221-4854

https://www.lakelandbehavioralhealth.com/

Loaves N’ 
Fishes Food 

Pantry

Hours of operation are 
Tuesday from 9-11 a.m. and 
Wednesday from 4-6 p.m. You 
do not have to be a resident 
of Pea Ridge to receive food. 

788 N. Curtis 
Ave. Pea 
Ridge, AR 
72751

(479) 
451-9333

None Available

Lost and 
Found Grief 

Center

Lost and Found provides grief 
support services in a safe 

and caring environment, at no 
charge, for children over 4 
years and their families 

grieving the lost of a loved 

1555 S 
Glenstone Ave, 
Springfield, 
MO 65804

(417)865-
9998

http://www.lostandfoundozarks.com/



one. 

LUC (Lives 
Under 

Construction
) Boys’ 
Ranch

LUC Ranch helps at-risk boys 
between the ages of 7 and 21. 
We desire to help each boy 
find his way back to his 
family by changing his 

behaviors and by helping him 
discover those things about 
himself that help him re-
build a positive structure 
for a successful future. 

296 Boys Ranch 
Rd, Lampe, MO 

65681

(417) 
779-5374

https://www.lucboys.org/

Missouri 
Recovery 
Network

MRN has integrated treatments 
focusing on addressing the 
whole person, not just a 
single issue.  That’s why 
they treat mental health 

issues and addictive behavior 
together, at the same time. 

Listed on the site are 
numerous diagnoses that are 

treated. 

(573) 
634-1029

https://www.morecovery.org/

OACAC (Ozark 
Area 

Community 
Action 

Corporation)

OACAC can help with housing 
and energy assistance, 
provides educational and 

employment opportunities, and 
in some cases, can help 

families with funds for rent, 

700 East 
Highway 248, 
Cassville, MO 

65745

(417) 
847-2140

https://oac.ac/tag/cassville-mo



medications and/or groceries. 
Their main goal is to promote 

self-sufficiency.
They also provide a head-
start program for young 

children.

Ozark Center 
Crisis 
Center-
Suicide 

Assessment

Offers 24/7 support to people 
of all ages who are 

experiencing a personal, 
emotional or mental health 
crisis. Individuals can 
receive private, caring 

assessments and evaluations 
through brief phone 

consultation or counseling, 
messaging service, or face-

to-face intervention.

3006 
McClelland 

Blvd, Joplin, 
MO 64804

(417) 
347-7720
Crisis-
(800)247-

0661

https://www.freemanhealth.com/ozarkcenter/s
ervices/crisis-services

Ozarks Food 
Harvest

This program helps with the 
backpack program, after 

school and summer feeding, 
mobile food pantries, and 

information about other local 
food pantries.

2810 N. 
Cedarbrook 

Ave. 
Springfield, 
MO 65803

(417) 
865-3411

https://ozarksfoodharvest.org/need-help

ParentLink ParentLink is proud to offer 
parenting information 
and support to all 

4800 Santana 
Circle

Columbia, MO 

(573) 
882-7323

https://education.missouri.edu/parentlink/



Missourians. We 
serve families and 

professionals across the 
state. Our mission is 
to effectively engage 

families in reducing adverse 
childhood experiences and to 

promote optimal 
development. 

65211

PAT (Parents 
as Teachers)

Parents as teachers is a free 
early childhood program that 
provides practical, effective 
support for all families and 
their children from birth 
until their child enters 

kindergarten, usually at age 
five. The program was 

established because educators 
recognize how crucial the 

early years are in a child's 
development

529 E. 
Pineville 
Road, 

Washburn, MO 
65772

(417) 
826-5167

https://parentsasteachers.org/

Penmac

Penmac can help wit job 
placement, human resources 

questions, and other staffing 
needs. 

600 Dairy St 
Suite D, 
Monett, MO 

65708

(417) 
235-0133

https://www.penmac.com/

Salvation 
Army

The Salvation Army helps with 
a wide range of issues 

varying from disaster relief 
to housing and food needs. 

320 E 8th St, 
Joplin, MO 

64801

1707 W 
Chestnut Expy, 
Springfield, 
MO 65802

(417)
624-4528

(417) 
862-5509

https://salvationarmyusa.org/

Teen Teen Challenge is a holistic 18527 MO-86, (417) https://teenchallengeusa.org/



Challenge model of drug and alcohol 
recovery. This means that we 
are concerned with the body, 
mind, and spirit of those who 

come to our addiction 
recovery centers. 

Neosho, MO 
64850

451-2980


